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Letter of Notification
Chrysler-Maclean 138 kV Transmission Line 

Tap to First Solar Project 
Case No. 18-1681-EL-BLN

Dear Ms. McNeal,

In accordance with Ohio Administrative Code Rule 4906-6-11(D), please be advised that 
construction on this Project, which was approved on January 29, 2019, was completed and 
placed in service on March 29, 2019.

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (330) 384-2740.

Sincerely,

William R. Beutler, P.E.
Engineer III
Energy Delivery Transmission and Substation 
Design
FirstEnergy Service Company
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